
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 23rd February 2024 
 

Y6 Visit to Hazel Grove High School to watch The Wizard of Oz 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 27th of February, we are delighted that our Year 6 children have been invited to watch a 
production of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ at Hazel Grove High School, Jacksons Lane. 
 
The children will leave school on Tuesday 27th February at 10:00am and walk to Hazel Grove High School, 
accompanied by Mr Lunt (governor), Mrs Rose, Mrs Llanwarne and Miss Lavrey (associate teacher), for the 
production which starts at 11:00am. The production will finish at approximately 1:30pm (with a lunch break in-
between) and the children will walk back to school, arriving at around 2:30pm. 
 
School Uniform 
All children must wear school uniform. Those children playing football after school should bring their kit in a 
bag. 
 
Lunch 
Those children who usually bring a packed lunch will bring it as usual.  
If your child has a school dinner, a packed lunch will be provided.  
Please provide a small bag for your child to carry their lunch in. 
 
*Please note the production includes a live dog, smoke machine and strobe lighting. If you have any concerns 
about any of these please see your child’s class teacher in the first instance.* 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs. P. Llanwarne 
 
Assistant Headteacher, Maths Lead and Curriculum Lead 
Hazel Grove Primary School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


